
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504 
1505)827-5800 

GOVERNOR 

February 4, 1991 

Bettis, Boyle & Stovall 
P.O. Box 1240 
Graham, Texas 76046 

Attention: Steve Gray 

Re: Exxon Federal "8" Well No. 1 

Dear Steve: 

I have review your application for the proposed downhole 
commingling of the subject well and have found that additional 
information i s necessary. Please submit more information on Item 
No. 2 Parts (d), (e), ( f ) , (g), (h), (i ) and ( j ) . I have enclosed 
a copy of Division Rule No. 303 (C) which outlines the information 
needed to process a downhole commingling application. In addition, 
please note that a l l offset operators are required to be notified 
of the proposed commingling whether or not there i s any offset 
Atoka or Morrow production. 

I f you should have any questions or need assistance please 
contact me at (505) 827-5800. 

Sincerely, 

David Catanach 
Engineer 


